
Summary Minutes
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These are NOT official minutes

Committee Reports:

Don Avison reported there has been 1  park model approved, 1 shed, 1 painting and 1 concrete pour. 
Gerry Vetsch is joining the committee.

Blair reported the solar light "finally" works. The lights inside the clubhouse have been replaced, the 
furnace on top of the roof, for the card room has been repaired. They are looking at pool accesibility. 
They will need volunteers next fall to repair and paint the outside of the wall on the golf course side.

Kim reported they have $3900.00 available for projects. If you have a request, send an email. 170 
people attended the Sweethearts dinner, 200 people attended the Rancho Days celebration. They have 
replaced a ping pong net, and a new table is coming. They are also looking to replace 2 tables, 
poolside.Penny and Gail are in charge of St. Paddy's day. Kitchen cleanup is March 22, 9:00 a.m., 
please come out to help, if you are able.

Mike reported the books are almost finished being auditted for the tax year. He also read and moved the
tax reolution, for non-profit HOA's. Seconded by Blair.

Recycle has $1500.00 Please drink beer in cans, rather then bottles, the refund is better for cans,

Park Manager's report. Yasika mentioned 4 properties have been sold this season. There are guests in 
the park, please watch your speed!

Open Forum:

Could we write a letter to the city about DeFrain. It was suggested or residents attend the  city meeting 
to request paving.

Many suggestions and gripes about the garbage situation. Please crush your garbage, which will help 
wih the volume. Also, we will consider another pick up a week, or another bin.

Carol Thachyk asked if the Board would write a letter to the State of California about the boat storage.

Adjourned 3:40.


